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On behalf of the Regional Communities Consultative Council (RCCC), I write to thank 
you for your letter of 8 July 2014 in relation to your recent decision to reform South 
Australian Government Boards and Committees. 

The RCCC, as an independent advisory body, advises the Minister for Regional 
Development on ways in which the government and communities can work together to 
strengthen the capacity of communities to respond to local issues and opportunities. 

The RCCC held a preliminary meeting on Thursday 31 July 2014 to consider your 
invitation to consider the functions and format of the RCCC in order to provide input into 
the approach that is being taken across government. 

After these discussions, the RCCC will be providing advice and recommendations to the 
Minister for Regional Development for his consideration. 

YOlirs-ace rely 

Peter Blacker 
Chair 
Regional Communities Consultative Council 

Supported by the Government of South Australia 
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Hon Jay Weather'II MP 

Premier of South Australia 

Mr Peter Blacker 
Chair 
Regional Communities Consultative Council 
GPO Box 1671 
ADELAIDE SA 5000 

Dear Mr Blacker 

Thank you for your letter of 13 August 2014 to the Premier of South Australia, 
the Hon Jay Weatherill MP, about the Boards and Committees Reform. 

Your letter has been sent to the Minister for Regional Development, the Hon Geoff 
Brock MP as he has been asked to provide advice to Cabinet on the future of your 
board or committee. 

Should you have any queries about your letter, please contact the Minister's office 
on telephone 8226 1300. 

Yours sincerely 

Premier's Correspondence Unit 
Office of the Premier 

14 August 2014 

cc: Office of the Hon Geoff Brock MP, Minister for Regional Development 
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